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GIVE IT A GO WEB APP CONTRIBUTION 

 

1.  Members will recall a presentation at SSP on the 5th November, in relation to the 

development of the ‘Give it a Go’ web application.  The application has been 

developed as a Tees wide resource for young people to identify local community 

groups, clubs and activities in their area.  The aim of the application is to provide 

young people with the opportunity to meet with their peers, integrate in society and 

develop their social skills, as well as support the reduction of anti-social behaviour. 

 

2. In order to support the development and launch of the application a request has been 

made for a contribution of £2500 from each of the four Community Safety 

Partnerships.  To date Hartlepool and Middlesbrough have both contributed, and the 

PCC has made a contribution to the project. 

 

3. The project has been well received by young people in Stockton, with the Stockton 

Youth Assembly identifying a need for an application of this nature.  Once completed 

it is envisaged that the Youth Assembly will be approached and offered the 

opportunity to be involved in the promotion and ongoing activity around the project. 

 

 

4. It is RECOMMENDED that the SSP supports this project with a contribution of 

£2,500. 

 

 

 


